9.22.

From: Crocker, Robert

To: Reanne Kassar

Subject: Automatic reply: [EXTERNAL] Citizen Appointments and Information Session
Date: November 18, 2022 4:28:27 PM

Greetings, please be advised that my Term as a Trustee of the Peel District School Board has
ended effective November 15, 2022. Your new Trustee representative is Jill Promoli and can
be reached at jill.promoli@peelsb.com.

Thank you,
Robert Crocker
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